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SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP 
 

GADSDEN COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
MAX D. WALKER ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

35 MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. BLVD. 
QUINCY, FLORIDA 

 
June 6, 2016 

 
10:00 A.M. 

 
 
This workshop was open to the public and electronically recorded. 
 
The following Board members were present:  Mr. Roger P. Milton, Chairman; Mr. Charlie D. Frost; 
and Mr. Steve Scott.  Also present were Mr. Reginald C. James, Superintendent and Secretary to the 
Board; Mrs. Deborah Minnis, Attorney for the Board; and others.  Mr. Isaac Simmons was absent. 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER 

 
The workshop was called to order by the Chairman, Mr. Roger P. Milton, at 10:10 a.m. 
 

2. DISCUSSION AND REVIEW OF DISTRICT’S 2016-2017 BUDGET  
 

Mr. Thomas Kauffman shared with the Board an overview of the general fund budget summary 
sheets for the year 2016 and the proposed 2017 estimated revenues. 
 
Mr. Mays shared with the Board an overview of the district’s budget categorically by line item.   

 
           Mrs. Edna Hussein Forehand participated in the discussion of the district’s budget. 
 
3. ITEMS BY THE SUPERINTENDENT 
 

Mr. James stated that the Gadsden County Classroom Teachers Association (GCCTA) contract 
had been ratified.  He left the workshop at 10:45 a.m. to attend another scheduled obligation. 
 
The workshop recessed at 12:25 p.m., and reconvened at 12:40 p.m. 
 
The Board continued discussing the district’s budget. 
 
During the discussion of the district’s budget, Board members asked questions, shared their 
concerns, and made comments. 
 

4. SCHOOL BOARD REQUESTS AND CONCERNS 
 

None. 
 

5. The workshop adjourned at 1:40 p.m. 


